
 

   
 

  
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
7th May 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Junior Good Citizen Scheme 2025 – Thursday 5th June  
 
We have been given the opportunity for our Year 6 pupils to take part in the Junior Good 
Citizen Scheme 2025.  The scheme aims to give young people practical advice and 
information about how to deal with everyday dangers safely and effectively. The 
children will have the chance to test out their knowledge with a variety of situations. 
 
 
All children will be transported via coach to the Punjabi Community Centre (off Kembrey 
Street) at 12:00pm and will arrive back at school in time for normal school finishing time. 
 
Please complete the short online form below to provide consent for your child to attend 
this event.  
 
https://forms.office.com/e/QyxFQUrW0N  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Miss Pound 
Year 6 Teacher & Lead 
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